
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, March 18, 2021 
 
 
Dear WCASD Community, 
 

The West Chester Area School District is saddened and disappointed by the recent nation-wide 
rise in violence against the Asian American community, including the March 17 shooting in 
Atlanta, Georgia. We stand in support of our Asian and Asian American students and are 
sensitive to the concerns that heinous acts like this cause for students and families here and 
across the country. Our District is committed to creating a school community that is free from 
racism, discrimination, and hate. Students who feel they need support and want to talk about 
these issues should reach out to our school counselors. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Scanlon, Superintendent 

 


